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Royal Air Maroc this past weekend took delivery of a new 737-700 airplane, shown here departing Boeing Field
for its home base at Mohammed V International airport located just outside Casablanca.

Boeing worked with the aid organization Sister Cities International to arrange the transport of 80 donated
wheelchairs on the delivery flight that will then be distributed throughout Morocco.
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